
 

 

 

 

TOPIC: Additional T-TESS Appraisers for the 2024-2025 School Year 

 

SUBMITTED BY: David R. Canales, Associate Superintendent OF: Human Resources 

Department  
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       
 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: November 19, 2024  

Recommendation: 

Administration is recommending the Board of Trustees approve the following additional T-
TESS appraisers for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 

Rationale: 
 

Compliance with state law and district policy. 
 
 

Budgetary Information: 
 

None 
 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
 

DN (Local) DNA (Legal / Local) 
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